
From: Vick, Hannah <Hannah.Vick@fema.dhs.gov>
To: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
CC: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov
Date: 10/10/2015 8:48:58 AM

Subject: RE: Checking in

Thanks so much, Rob! 
 

Today, we're hoping to push out a regular run-of-the mill "what happens after I apply with FEMA" type 
release... 
 

They're finding more locations for DRCs, so when those are ready to open (perhaps tomorrow 
afternoon/evening), we'd appreciate your help in pushing those out.
 

Also, we're at about $7.5 million approved for SC affected residents - maybe the Gov wants to do a 
release/announcement when we get to $10m? Should be either tomorrow or Monday. 
 

Thoughts
 

Hannah Vick
 
FEMA External Affairs
 
(715) 828-1147
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Godfrey, Rob [mailto:RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Saturday, October 10, 2015 7:26 AM
 
To: Vick, Hannah
 
Cc: Adams, Chaney; Schimsa, Rebecca
 
Subject: Checking in
 

Hannah,
 

Good morning. 
 

Checking in to make sure our press office is getting everything done y'all need us to. 
 

Anything on tap for today, Sunday or Monday you want us to have on the radar?
 

Rob Godfrey
 
Office of Gov. Nikki Haley
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